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“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music and God’s Word” 

 

 

 

 

 

  

away!! away!! 

 

It’s hard to believe that we have begun a new decade.  Time really does go by quickly and the older we get, 

the more time seems to fly.  Scott and I are not overly big on making New Year’s resolutions, but we do 

know a few things that we desire for 2020.  We desire to know God even more and we plan to do that 

through the reading, studying, and obeying of God’s Word.  Our ministry has changed throughout the years 

in many areas as our kids have grown and moved on, and over the past few years we have become 

particularly more passionate and devoted to the studying and teaching of the truths of God’s Word in our 

ministry.  God’s Word is powerful.  God speaks to us through His living Word.  God’s Word does not 

change.  God’s Word is absolute truth. God’s Word is eternal.  God’s Word is life-changing.  God’s Word 

tells us how we can have salvation through His son Jesus Christ.  God’s Word tells us how to live.  God’s 

Word is infallible.  God’s Word is a lamp to our feet and a light to our path.  

 

We love God’s Word and want to be faithful in teaching it to others.  Psalm 119: 33-35 reads,“Teach me, 

Lord, the ways of your decrees, that I may follow it to the end.  Give me understanding, so that I may keep 

your law and obey it with all my heart.  Direct me in the path of your commands, for there I find delight.”  

 

Year-End Notes: 
 

We have enclosed contribution receipts for 2019 

for tax purposes for gifts given for $250 or more.  

If you would like a receipt and didn’t receive one, 

please let us know and we would be happy to get 

you one.  All gifts given to our ministry are tax 

deductible.   

 

Also, if you would like to receive our newsletter 

by email instead of a paper copy or wish to be 

removed from our list, please let us know.   

 

We are very thankful for the extra financial gifts 

we received last quarter to help with our many 

expenses and upcoming ministry taxes.  If you 

would like to partner with us on a monthly basis, 

please let us know.  We appreciate your prayerful 

consideration of our ministry.   

 

May God richly bless you in this New Year.  We 

pray you will grow in the grace and knowledge of 

our Lord Jesus Christ.  

 

Romans 15:13 

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and 

peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow 

with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 

 

Praise that our family was all together again at Christmas!  

Tommy, Taylor and the kids were back from Memphis, Eli 

from Ohio, Josye back from South Carolina, and James and 

Maddie from the Chicago area.  We are so grateful for all the 

joy and laughter that filled our home over the holidays! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To the Elderly, To the Special Needs through Truth Singers,  

To Marriages through Marriage Mentoring,  

To Students through FCA, and Home Bible Studies 

 
P.O. Box 86  Delmar, IA  52037 / www.scottkministries.com / scott@scottkministries.com  563-321-0767 

 

 

PRAISES/PRAYER REQUESTS: 
 
Pray as we continue marriage mentoring in January 
with a married couple.  Please pray for their 
salvation. 
 
Praise and pray for the 15-20 students who have 
been faithfully coming to FCA.  Please pray that God 
will continue to draw them to Himself and that they 
will have a desire to read and study God’s Word.   
 
Pray as we start up 2 new Bible Studies in our home 
again beginning in February and that all will 
continue to grow in the truth and knowledge of 
God’s Word. 
 
Praise God for all of you who support our ministry 
with your prayers, giving, and encouragement.  You 
are a blessing to us in so many ways!   
 
Praise and pray for the opportunity we have been 
given to have 15-year-old Gianna come live with us.   
We are excited to welcome another “daughter” into 
our family.  Please pray for wisdom, God’s 
guidance, and for a good transition for Gianna as 
she adjusts to a new life/school/friends and family 
here in Iowa.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
   
  

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Biggie” with the grandkids (left) and 

scenes from the Truth Singers Christmas 

party.  Thanks to all you sponsors! 

 

 

 

Left: With Josye 

as we just picked 

up our “new 

daughter” 

Gianna from the 

airport Dec. 30th.     

 

 

Below: Our FCA 

white elephant 

Christmas party 

with our students. 


